
 

 

Reminder:
Please remember when there is new snowfall



exceeding 2 inches,
parking on the street is prohibited.

Our plow drivers are busy clearing the streets, and
parked cars make it difficult to clear the streets

effectively.

The LAST residential curbside leaf collection of
the season will be Saturday, December 2.

Please have your BAGGED (paper bags only)
leaves at the curb by 7:30 am.

Also note: the final day for brush and
yard waste drop off is Saturday,

December 2nd. The Drop off area will
be open from 7:30 am to 3:00 pm.

 

New this year!
Our firefighters are



hosting a
Fill the Fire Truck

Toy Drive!
Members of the Painesville Township Fire Department will be
in the Marc's parking lot on Sunday, December 10th, from
10:00 am to 6:00 pm, collecting new toys, clothing and non-
perishable food items, which will benefit the local children of

Painesville Township.

Good News for NOPEC
Electric Service Customers:

NOPEC will hold their Standard Program
Price steady December through May 2024!

During a period when the Standard Service



Offer (SSO) pricing for CEI, Ohio Edison and
AEP Ohio has been and will remain about 9.5
to 12 cents/kWh through May 2024, NOPEC

has committed to holding their low pricing
steady for their customers.

For more information, and to view other
pricing options, visit www.nopec.org/electric  

Dates to Remember:
Last Curbside Leaf Pickup ~ December 2 ​

Children's Christmas Party ~ December 16

Christmas Eve (observed) ~ December 22 Town Hall is closed

Christmas ~ December 25 Town Hall is closed

New Year's Day ~ January 1 Town Hall is closed

http://www.nopec.org/electric


Curbside tree pickup ~ January 2-January 19

Need to contact us?

Your elected officials:

Trustee Gabe Cicconetti

Trustee Chuck Hillier

Trustee Josh Pennock

Fiscal Officer Michael

Patriarca

​Township Staff:

Administrator, Hollie Bartone

Administrative Assistant:

Rachel Muro

Office Manager, Karen Muro

Planning and Zoning Director,

Harley DeLeon

Zoning Inspector, Sean Ischay

Fire Chief, Eric Burchak

Service Director, Bill Thompson

Contact us by selecting a name from above to send an email.

[440-352-1443]  [www.painesvilletwp.com]
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